
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: May 13, 2024 

MEETING TYPE: City Council Meeting 

SUBMITTED BY: Wanda Randle 

AGENDA CAPTION: Keep Hutchins Beautiful KHB Board Application Selection 

 

Background Information 

 

November 13, 2023, the council officially approved the formation of the 

Keep Hutchins Beautiful (KHB) Advisory Board. This decision reflects our 

commitment to preserving and enhancing the natural and aesthetic 

qualities of our community.  

The Keep Hutchins Beautiful Advisory Board will play a vital role in 

promoting environmental stewardship, community engagement, and 

sustainable practices throughout our city. The board will work closely 

with local organizations, businesses, and residents to implement 

initiatives that beautify our public spaces, conserve natural resources, 

and foster a sense of pride in our community.  

We believe that by working together, we can create a more beautiful and 

sustainable future for Hutchins. 

 12 applicants applied to serve on this board and must be reviewed, 

considered and approved by council prior to installing the board. 

 

Budget Implications 

NA 

Operational Impact 

NA 



Legal Review 

Approved 2023 

Staff Recommendation  

To approve applications 

Supporting Documentation and Attachments 

KHB Ordinance  

Applications 


